
 RYAN INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY, SARJAPUR 

 

CIRCULAR NO.070/ RIAS/ 2023-24                                                     DATE: 25/09/23 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from RIAS! 

On account of the Bengaluru Bandh on Tuesday, 26th September 2023, the school will remain 
closed. 
 
Online classes will be conducted from Mont 1 to Grade 6. Please find attached the timetable 
for the same. Students should be dressed in the school uniform. 
 
 

Regards, 

Ryan International Academy, Sarjapur 

 


